March 2004
Issue £#13

THE WHIRLIE WIRE

Published by the Greensboro Grimsiey Senior High School Alumni & Friends Association

A PAST TO BUILD ON, A FUTURE TO FULFILL

As we approach the end of our eighth year, this
organization is making an effort to reflect on its
progress and its future, to renew its
commitment, and to reaffirm its purpose.
As part of the legacy and tradition of Grimsley,
our mission is the
ACHIEVEMENT OF EXCELLENCE IN:

o ACADEMICS

o ARTS

o ATHLETICS

o THE INDIVIDUAL

We have and will continue to provide a means
for our alumni to stay informed and involved
with Greensboro Grimsley High School, to
connect with their own past, and to express their
gratitude and generosity by supporting the

present generation of students and faculty at
Grimsley.

Through our fund raising efforts, event
sponsorship, scholarships, newsletters, website,
alumni data collection, and much more, we will
continue to communicate with our alumni and
support this school.

HISTORICAL REGISTER

Over the years, we have identified critical needs
at Grimsley, worthwhile projects for our
organization. This year we have made the
decision to invest the time, money, and effort to
begin the process of placing Grimsley High
School on the Historical Register.

~President’s Letter Continued on Page 2




~President’s Letter Continued from Page 1

TEACHER ASSISTANCE FUND

We are also developing plans and raising funds
for a Teachers Assistance Fund. This program
would cover requests for books, equipment,
software, and educational programs — important
funding that would not be available through the
school system. Most of our teachers volunteer
their free time and purchase supplies for their
students and their classroom out of their own
personal funds. Teachers are underpaid for the
critical role they play in the emotional,
educational, and physical development of our
young people. We want to continue to create
the best possible atmosphere at Grimsley, one
that will attract and keep the best possible
teachers, in an environment that will recognize
and appreciate their contributions.

There has always been a concern that Grimsley
will be penalized for meeting some of its needs
through private funding — such as that provided
by the Alumni Association — that the school
system would escape from some of its own
financial responsibility. The administration at
Grimsley has assured us that this has not
happened so far. We will continue to monitor
this closely and demand that it never happens.
This organization is still young and growing,
still maintained by dedicated volunteers. There
is much we still need to learn and improve on.
Thank you for your patience and support.
Together we have made a real difference. Let
us continue this work together.

Rick Andringa
Alumni Association President

As hard as we try to print all information
correctly, please recognize that we are only
human. We sincerely apologize for any
incorrect information. Please inform us of our
mistakes so we can make corrections.

Alumni Association Board of Directors
Dr. Rick Andringa, President
Mr. John Atkinson, Vice President
Ms. Margaret Whitler ‘90, Secretary
Mprs. Mary Johnson-Rayle ‘74, Treasurer

Mrs. Melissa Comer Bateski ‘84
Mrs. Mary Jane Beavers ‘73
Mr. Mark Bush ‘69
Mrs. Ruth Comer
Mr. Joe Franks ‘78
Mrs. Wendy Thompson Leonard ‘84
Mr. Justo Nunez
Mr. Bo Rodenbough
Mr. Bob Sawyer ‘55
Ms. Dawn Swanson ‘84
Ms. Marti Sykes
Mr. Phil Weaver, Jr. ‘65
Mr. Tim Weikel ‘66

Honorary Board Members
Mpr. Ethan Albright ‘89
Mr. Carson Bain ‘34
Mr. Carl Carlson ‘32
Mr. Alan Cone ‘43
Mr. Herman Cone, Jr. ‘41
Mr. Rick Dees ‘68
Mr. Brad Faircloth ‘48
Dr. Chris Fordham, I1I ‘43
Mr. R. L. Glenn ‘40
Mpr. Herbert Hazelman
Dr. Chris Ingram ‘87
Mrs. Eleanor G. Jamieson
Mr. Jim Melvin ‘52
Mpr. Steve Showfety ‘65
Mr. Mike Weaver ‘55

These distinguished individuals have graciously
agreed to sit as Honorary Board Members. Please
join them and other alumni and friends who want to
be informed and involved with Greensboro
Grimsley Senior High.




ALUMNI NOTES

Thanks to everyone for your wonderful letters about
memories of Greensboro Grimsley Senior High School,
what you 're doing today and your feedback on “The
Whirlie Wire.” Although we 're not able to include them
all, we are happy to share some with you...

C. Jackson (Mirilib) Barwick Sink, ’40 |
have recently moved from Winston-Salem to
NY. Quite a change in the weather!

Robert A. Moore, ’41 Reached 79 in
November, thinking about retiring next
November. 1 sell Braiding Machines for
making braided rope used for mountain
climbing, yachting ropes, doctors sutures, etc...

Donald H. Walker, ’43 “77 years young” &
retired after 50 years with US Postal Service.
61st graduation anniversary in June 2004 - We
need a 61st reunion.

Frank Edie Curran, 44 Nine Grandchildren,
Beth graduated from Mary Washington College,
Kenny Sr. at RISD, Robbie Sr. at Princeton,
Ardith sophomore at VA, Davis got into Yale!
[ am very proud of what you have done!

James M. Scott, 48 Moved last year to the
beach!

Bill S. Lester, ’49 [ finally got back to NC -
this area (Sunset Beach) however calls itself
"New Jersey South"!

Edward W. Butchart, ’53 Spouse Annie,
children Gail, Paul, Mark, Joel & Brian. I have
had very successful publicity from my book
“The Red Suit Diaries”, and have been on The
Today Show and in USA Today.

Carol Thompson Alberts, 56 Retired 1/3/03.
New Grandson Devin Carey Martinez born
8/12/00, for a total of 9 grandchildren.

Dwight C. Witty, ’56 Retired in 1995 from
Principalship in the Miami Dade Public
Schools. Widowed in 1984 & have one child,
Michelle, 19 yrs old.

William L. O’Brien, ’57  Spouse Tess,
children Bill III, Vicky & Thomas. As I
approach 65, I am still on the job. My clients
will not let me retire although I manage to
travel a lot or spend some time at Pawley’s
Island, SC.

Patsy Tillman-Schorr, ’57 Husband Thomas
passed away 7/13/2002.

Ronald P. Brown, ’59 Spouse Judy, children
Randall & Melissa. Retired & traveling around
the country by RV eight months of the year,
wintering in Florida four months of the year.
Rebecca Austin Stevens, 67 Spouse Gary,
children Angela & Bryan. I retired from the NC
educational system in 2003 after 32 years of
service. I have accepted a position in VA as the
principal of a brand new middle school with
nearly 700 6th, 7th & 8th graders.

Jeannie Bird Wright, 68 1 retired in 2002
from a career in Personal Financial Planning. I
now spend time volunteering for non-profits
and pursuing my bird watching hobby.

Laura Evans Wolf, 73 Spouse Gary, children
Sam, Melissa & Stephen. 1 returned to
Grimsley several years ago to teach French and,
yes, I am in my old classroom up on the 3rd
floor main. Gary is an attorney with Sparrow,
Wolf & Sparrow and Sam just graduated from
UNC-C.

Allen Ford, ’83 Spouse Carol Shore, children
Courtney, Hunter & Caroline. Just graduated
from the US Army Command & General Staff
College with Masters Degree in Military
History. Staying one more year to attend the
College’s School of Advanced Military Studies.
Christopher Luper, 86 Spouse Sara Osborne
Luper (Class of 1987). Chris is a VP of Tax
Shared Services, Inc. in Greensboro, a corporate
tax firm.

Sara Osborne Luper, ’87 Spouse Chris Luper
(Class of 1986).

Evette R. Jones Bethea, 88 Happily divorced;
child continues to be my blessing; child is
thriving in school, gymnastics, tap, ballet (5
years old). I attained my BA from MCCU in
1993 & my MSW from NCA&TSU & UNC-G
in 2003; I am a social worker for Alamance
County. I also have my LCSW-P. Life is good.
Jennifer Elizabeth Marsh, 96 3rd grade
teacher at Preeminent Academy in Raleigh.
Benjamin Marsh, ‘00 Student at NCSU, to
graduate in 12/2004.



SCHOOLPOP.COM

Do you want to earn money for Grimsley
without buying anything or taking more than
5 minutes of your time?

When you shop online at all of your favorite
retailers, go to http.//www.schoolpop.com
and sign in. Participating retailers include
LL Bean, Lands End FEddie Bauer, Old
Navy, dELidAs, Amazon, Borders, Dell,
Wherehouse Music, Fogdog Sports, FTD,

PETsMART, and the list goes on... But first
you must register at
http.//www.schoolpop.com. When you

register each new e-mail address, Grimsley
gets $5 immediately, even if you never use it
again! But when you do shop online, please
go to the Schoolpop website first, sign in,
then go to your favorite retailer from the
list. You can also earn money from some
merchants when you shop in their local
stores. All the information is available at
the Schoolpop website, along with
information on privacy policies.

Thanks for your help!

K"%Harns Teeter

When you buy Harris Teeter private label items,
HT will contribute 2% of these purchase dollars
to GHS! Simply give your VIC card and the
booster number to your cashier before your
groceries are scanned.

The program runs from August to May every
school year. You must identify the account of
your choice every August.

Remember these GHS numbers:

1128 - Band 4618 - Chorus

4651 - Athletics 4910 - Science Olympiad
4929 - Orchestra 4962 — PTSA

A MESSAGE FROM THE
PRINCIPAL TO THE CLASS
OF 2004 SENIORS

Your four years at Grimsley have been

most outstanding. One way to stay in touch
and continue to support your school is by
becoming a member of the Alumni
Association. This association provides so
many opportunities to stay together, honor
Whirlie traditions, and continue to make
Grimsley a most wonderful place. I urge you
to support the Alumni Association by
becoming a member.

To become a member of the Alumni
Association, please tear off the back sheet of
this newsletter and mail it in to the address
listed.

Go Whirlies!

Rob Gasparello
Principal, Grimsley High School

REPLACEMENTS, LTD.

v?j % China. Crystal & Silver » Old & New

§§\ g 1-800-REPLACE (1-800-737-5223)
N Sam ~ 12 widuight ET, 7 days

Earn $8% for Grimsley while shopping!

Replacements, LTD is a Partner In
Business, which means they will give
Grimsley 5% of the total referral sales.

Before purchasing, identify yourself as
being referred by Grimsley.




A NEW $100,000
SCHOLARSHIP ENDOWMENT

In 1945, at the age of 23, Army Pfc.
Sigmund Pearl lost his life in the Battle of
the Bulge. Three years after his death,
Sigmund's parents were looking for a way to
honor their son. At the time, Greensboro
Senior High School Stadium (now Jamieson
Stadium) was being built. The need for war
supplies was causing a shortage of building
materials, thus increasing construction
costs.  Although the stadium was near
completion, there were no funds for a field
house. Coach Jamieson had been raising
money for a field house, but contributions
were far short of the $25,000 needed.
Charlie and Kate Pear| stepped up to the
plate, donating the remaining $20,000
needed to build the field house in their son's
memory. The Sigmund Selig Pearl Field
House was first opened for the 1950
football season. The field house, while
named in Sigmund's honor, recognizes all of
the alumni of Greensboro Senior High
School that lost their lives in World War II.

Betty Pearl, Sigmund's youngest sister, was
just a sophomore at Greensboro Senior High
School when Sigmund died. She graduated
in 1948 and attended Women's College (now
UNC-G), University of Miami, and University
of Wisconsin-Madison, where she received
her Master's degree in Psychology. That
same year, she married J. Richard Simon and
subsequently had two daughters. In 1957,
Betty and Dick moved to Iowa, where she
became a psychologist for the Child
Psychiatry  Department at  University
Hospitals and Clinics.

Betty Pear| Simon spent the next 44 years
of her life helping others. She volunteered
at the Iowa City Crisis Center for 28 years
where she spent nine years on the Crisis
Center Board of Directors. She also
volunteered for the Domestic Violence
Intervention Project, Big Brother/Big
Sisters, Ronald McDonald House and the
"Rock and Read" program at the local
elementary schools. In addition, she and
both her older sisters, Dorothy and Rita,
contributed money to help renovate the
Sigmund Pear| Field House in 1986.

On November 21, 2001 Betty lost her battle
against pancreatic cancer. As high school
friend Shirley Freedman said, "When Betty
said she didn't feel well, we knew the end
was close. Betty never complained about
anything."

Sigmund Pearl, whose life was brief, is
memorialized with the Sigmund Pear| Field
House. His sister Betty, who lived a full life
dedicated to helping others, will also be
memorialized at Grimsley, thanks to Betty's
husband, Dr. J. Richard Simon. Dr. Simon
has endowed $100,000 to establish a
perpetual scholarship in his wife's memory.
His stipulation for this scholarship - that
the recipient show the same degree of
dedication to volunteerism and helping the
community as his late wife. Dr. Simon has
asked the Alumni Association to award this
scholarship annually, and the Alumni
Association is making arrangements for this
endowment to be managed by a community
foundation.

A brother and a sister - both will be forever
remembered at Grimsley High School.



2"Y ANNUAL WHIRLIE
WALK

BENEFITING HISTORIC
JAMIESON STADIUM
APRIL 3, 2004

WALK RUN FUN

FOR GRIMSLEY

Join us for the 2™ Annual Whirlie Walk on Saturday, April 3, 2004 at Jamieson Stadium on the campus of Grimsley
High School.

Registration begins at 8:00 AM and runs until 9:00 AM, with the 5K Run beginning promptly at 9:00 AM and the 5K
Walk beginning at 9:30 AM. The Whirlie Walk/Run begins and ends at the stadium -- rain or shine, we're on!

There will be games, music, refreshments and entertainment for the whole family on the field at Jamieson Stadium
from 10:00 AM to 11:30 AM -- come join us for a great day benefiting historic Jamieson Stadium!

WHY WALK?

Because Jamieson Stadium needs our help!

Built in 1949 on the campus of Grimsley Senior High, Jamieson Stadium has played host to a wide variety of school
and community activities over the years, including:

- Crop Walk - Special Olympics - The Human Race

- Greensboro's Annual - Grimsley Athletics - NCCA East-West All Star Game
Independence Day - Sectional, regional and state - Greensboro College football
Concert & Fireworks championships in many sports

This heavy school and community usage, along with its age, has taken a toll on the facility and playing field.
Through the efforts of the Jamieson Trust, a private organization, some improvements have been made -- but
more needs to be done. With your help and donations, we can preserve, restore and enhance the entire Jamieson
Stadium complex so that it can continue to be used by our community for decades to comel!

i



HOW YOUR DONATIONS WILL HELP
100% of the donations raised will be used to enhance the Jamieson Stadium complex, with a goal of adding
restrooms on the visitor's side, improving the press box and building a separate concessions facility.

HOW CAN PARENTS, ALUMNI & FRIENDS PARTICIPATE?
Complete the attached form with a minimum donation of $25 and bring it o Jamieson Stadium between
8:00 and 9:00 AM on Saturday, April 3.
Set a personal fundraising goal. Sign up your sponsors. Ask everyone you can to sponsor you with a
minimum donation of $5, and remember to sponsor yourself.
Collect all donations in advance. Bring your form and all donations in an envelope to Jamieson stadium on
April 3.
Event T-shirts featuring the 2004 Whirlie Walk design will be available while supplies last. Come early to
register and get a free T-shirt!

CAN'T MAKE IT TO THE WHIRLIE WALK, BUT STILL WANT TO HELP?
Complete the form on page 8 and mail it with your check made out to the Grimsley Alumni Association, P.O. Box
4248, Greensboro, NC 27404-4248.

SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR WHIRLIE WALK CORPORATE SPONSORS:

CHICK-FIL-A
COCA-COLA

GATE CITY PRINTING CO., INC.
GREENSBORO ORTHOPAEDIC CENTER
KRISPY KREME
LEAPFROG MARKETING
MARK WAGONER PRODUCTIONS

NC GRADUATE SERVICES
fjpeenas

OMEGA SPORTS
THE PRIDE
YUM YUM




WHIRLIE WALK WALKER/DONOR INFORMATION

NAME

ADDRESS

CITY STATE Z1P
PHONE E-MAIL

COMPANY

Will your company match your donation?

SPONSOR FORM

DONOR'S NAME ADDRESS cITy ST e PHONE AMT | AMT
CHECK | CASH




REUNIONS

' Classes of 1937-1938-1939 — Reunion
 May 2005

. Contact: Edgar Marks

i Phone: (336)272-0036

Address: 5-B Fountain Manor Dr., Greensboro,
NC, 27405

' Class of 1950 - 55th Reunion
| Organizing for 2005

. Contact: Bill Wrenn

i Phone: 336-282-1336

'\ e-mail: wwrenn1@triad.rr.com

Class of 1960 & 1961 - 45th Reunion
. Organizing for 2006.

. Contact: Tip Williams or Brenda Meadows Cooper

'\ e-mail: TipWms@aol.com or Bbkcooper@aol.com

. Class of 1964 - 40th Reunion

. September 10-11, 2004

» Information: http.//www.classmates.com
\ Contact: Richard Cory

. e-mail: putter7(@aol.com

. Classes of 1973 & 1974 - 30th Reunion
. Organizing for Fall of 2004.

' Contact: Class Events & Entertainment, Inc.

\ e-mail: classevents@juno.com

. Class of 1984 - 20th Reunion
i Organizing for Fall of 2004

\ Contact: Dana White

\ e-mail: danawhite@triad.rr.com

. Class of 1994 — 10th Reunion

\ October 15-16, 2004

i Contact: Cheryse McLeod

| e-mail: Cheryse_McLeod@yahoo.com

. These are the only reunions of which we are aware.

.....................................................................

PLANNING A REUNION?

. If you are planning a reunion in the next
. 18 months, please:

i1

Contact Dawn Swanson dswanson@news-
record.com (336) 312-2403 with
information for publication in the newsletter
and on the website. :
Contact Melissa Bateski :
mbateski@datamasters.com (336) 373-1461
to get a copy of the mailing list for your :
class.

Contact Rob Gasparello ;
gasparr@guilford.k12.nc.us (336) 370-8180
to arrange for student-led tours of the school '
during your reunion.

Contact Rick Andringa
randringa@triad.rr.com (336) 852-6511 to
arrange for an alumni association
representative to come talk to your .
classmates about the association and making
bequests. :
After your reunion, contact Melissa Bateski
(see contact information above) with
updates to contact information for your

KEEP UP WITH THE VERY
LATEST GHS REUNION
INFORMATION AT
THE WHIRLIE WIRE ONLINE!

(plus events, sports schedules and other
breaking news)

http://www.whirlies.com

E-mail your non-reunion news for the
website to Tommy Joseph ‘83 at
alumni(@wingspan.net




THANK YOU!

NOTE: The following contributors made donations between October 1, 2002 and September 30, 2003.

Name Student Name Class

Jamieson/Sawyer Foundation
($1,000--2,499)
C. Richard Bruning

Principal's Society ($500--999)
Greensboro Orthopaedic Center, P.A.
Leadbetter Photography
Leapfrog Marketing, Inc.

N.C. Graduate Service, Inc.
Omega Sports
Replacements Ltd.

T. Edward Blaze Hayes

Eleanor G. Jamieson
Charles L. Weill
Frederick C. Ayers
Paddy Sue Welles Wall
Stephen M. Cumbie
Timothy J. Weikel
Stewart P. Mitchell

Sustaining Members($100--499)
The Dial Corporation

John Atkinson
Maurice A. Floyd
Cyrus C. Frazier
Jeanette & Sandy Ray Gann, Sr.
Lester Hill

Mike & Ginny Leone
Terrell & Susan Lewis
Frank & Jane Murden
Phyllis Fineshriber Hagedorn
J. Marion Wren Galloway
Martha Jean Cavan Everett
Mildred Rives Yost
Louis B. Hoffman
Kenneth E. Lewis
Betty Roth Chandgie
Jamie Sykes Fowler
Martin P. Hines
Wallace Glenn Fulton
William H. Morrison
Claudius (Pete) Miller
Athena Gallins Pappas
Edward A. Brown
Bradley E. Faircloth
W. Brown Patterson
Harry N. Young

P. David Brown
E:S. Melvin
Patricia Stengel Gregg
Robert M. Weinstein
Sandra Richardson Bentz
Robert R. Sawyer

| Name
| H. Allen

| Roy H.

| Robert (Barry)

| John D.

| Alex

| Frank T.

| David R.

| Cathy Bradley

| Janice McNairy

| Thomas W.

| Laura Pendleton
| Dawn Barry

| Linda Douglas

| Diane

| Teresa Brown

| Jean Ripley

| Andrea Wuori

| Mark E.

| Vicki Hite

| Jon

| Daniel

| Steve

| James W.

| John

| Max

| David

| Lawrence

| Robert A. (Andy)
| Jennifer Martineau

TracyTaft-Morton
Elizabeth

Susan C.

Rose Emily

Chris

Rick & Fancy
Lynn K.
Phoebe

Anna Shaw

| Gloria T.

| Gordon & Jane
| Judith B.

| Laurie & Robert F.
| Jeffrey

| Ralph R.

| Carl

| Annie M. Neal
| Marie Hughes
| James W.

| Lila J.

| Pauline Wilson
| Laura Quinn

10

Student Name

Andrew
Michaux
Morgan
Starr
Cheek
Nickell
Williams
Herring
Shew
Ross
Jeanes
Weaver
Townsend
Hipps
Truitt
Roueche
Adams
Hyman
Blalock
Albright
Beamer
Streuli
Dowdall
Garlock
Lloyd
Schneiderman
Schneiderman
Stoesen
Wells
Swanson
Taft

Stiles
Perini
Sihngledecker
Wrenn

Membership ($25--99)

Andringa
Armstrong
Eason
Alexander
Etheridge
Ghant
Laedlein
Shaw
Yelton
Todd
Carlson
Cheek
Yancey
Phillips
Chandler
Holt
Brown

1930
1932
1932
1935
1935
1936
1936
1938



Name

Student NameClass

Ruth Foster Smith
Frances Perkins Styers
Mary Little Mitchell
Janis Jervis Williams
Charlot Karesh Marks
Eleanor Dare Kennedy Taylor
Sol B. Kennedy
Aurelia Wallace Dunstan
Mildred Schnerk Freeland
Evelyn Sell Pierce
Martin M. Bernstein
Wade W. Phillips
Marillyn Yancey Hoyt
Aileen E. Jones Mateer
George T. Ralls
Willard A. Gourley
Carolyn Kingdon Phillips
Elizabeth Phillips Winecoff
Hoyt B. Whitcomb
Hilda Baum Pekarsky
Virginia L. Gourley McDade
Naida Swain Lyon
Ruth Forrest Alston
Robert Blaylock
Clarence Porter Neese

P. Hutson Moody
Nancy Dever Bulla
Mary Jane Greene Lassiter
Dorothy Kirkman Stevenson
Edwin W. Pearce
Doris Pierce Phillips
Hugh L. Gerringer
Iris Haislip Starr
Jonathan L. Kirkman
Shirley Simpson Johannesen
Dorothy L. Noll Phillips
Martha Rierson Leonard
David I. Bell
William E. Dunman
Petitesa Macaulay Klenos
Louola Stanley McCulloch
William Hanling
Marina S. Alexiou
Clayton O. Stanley
J. Bennett Glass
Mamie Chick Leemon Hannah
David Mallison
Dan Culp
William B. Flynt
Harold Dewitt Johnson
R. Walton McNairy
Patricia Ridenhour Parker
W. Corbett Rouse
Judy Smith Greene
Jeanne L. Tannenbaum

1939
19395
1940
1941
1941
1941
1941
1941
1942
1942
1943
1943
1943
1944
1944
1945
1945
1945
1946
1947
1947
1947
1948
1949
1949
1950
1951
1952
1952
1952
1952
1953
1953
1953
1953
1954
1954
1955
1955
1956
1956
1957
1958
1958
1959
1959
1959
1960
1960
1960
1960
1960
1960
1960
1960

Name

Michael M.
William Michael
Barbara Wales
Robert J.

Helen Price

Lola Weikel
Randy J.

Richard

Gary S.

Parker Call
Betty Dickens
Robert B.

Albert S.

Mary Kay Teeter
Arthur J.

Susan Lynn
Jane Burton
Elizabeth

Marc R.

Emily Soapes
Janis Bush
Thomas C.
Thomas R.
Rodney L.
Beverly

Joseph

Martha Overman
Allen

Margaret Hustad
Michael A.
Gabrielle P. McIntyre
Dustin

Nettie E. McKee
Susan Porter
Eileen J.

Caroline Hunt-Garrison

Anne Patton
Ashely Parnell
Katie H.
Robert Locke
Peter C.
Kimberly E.
Gerald K.
Katharine Kyle
Erin Jennifer

Donations
Cindy
Carol S.
Jean Hannah
Dorothy Jordan
Joseph L.
Beth Sparks
Charles
David and Eugenia

Student Name Class

Thompson
Troxler
Biser
Nuckolls
Singletary
Gurley
Weikel
Whitworth
Anderson
Norman
Pritchard
Kirkman
Lineberry
Hackney
Toompas
Brown
House
Normandy
Bush
Williams
McAdams
Hazelman
Kritzer
Coleman
Sizemore
Franks
Allen

Ford
Sandin
Queen
Smith
Dunn
Greene
Carpenter
Cirincione

Beatty
Andringa
Andringa
Beatty
Andringa
Hodgman
Lau
Mundy
Wrenn

(under $25)
Underwood
Wilson

Kiser

Hunter
Perkins

Folk

Sparks
Kornegay

1960
1962
1962
1963
1963
1963
1963
1963
1964
1964
1964
1964
1964
1965
1965
1967
1968
1968
1969
1969
1970
1971
1972
1973
1975
1978
1982
1983
1984
1984
1985
1987
1987
1989
1990
1991
1996
1998
2000
2001
2002
2002
2002
2002
2002

1935
1944
1965
1968
1968
1979
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Please return entire page to the Alumni Association. Do not detach the Name Label above from the form below so we may record your responses accurately.

Please Join the GHS Alumni & Friends Association Today!
I would like to:  Join Alumni & Friends for the annual membership fee of $25

____Be a Sustaining Alumni & Friends Association member for $100-499
___ Give at the Principal’s Society level of $500-999
__Join the Jamieson/Sawyer Foundation with a $1,000-2,499 donation
____Become part of the Ida Belle Moore Foundation with a gift of $2,500-4,999
____Honor GHS with a gift of $5,000-9,999 as part of the Hazelman Foundation
___Give $10,000 or more in the name of the Routh/Phillips Foundation
____Make an additional donation $

Checks should be made payable to: GHS Alumni & Friends Association
Don’t forget to ask your employer about matching gifts! Include your company’s matching gift form with your payment.

Alumni Information: ____ Please check if this is a change of address
Name Student Name

Class Spouse’s Name Children(s) Name(s)

Address

Home Phone # ( ) Work Phone # ( )

Email Address

Personal News (new job? family news? history? memorials?) Tell us so we may include it in The Whirlie Wire!

I am interested in helping with the next telephone campaign.
I would like information about becoming more involved with the committees of the Alumni Association.

Please mail this form and your check to: GHS Alumni & Friends Assoc., P.O. Box 4248, Greensboro, NC 27404-4248.
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